RYLSTONE REGION COAL FREE COMMUNITY MEETING

RYLSTONE COMMUNITY HALL
SAT 26 JUNE 2021, 1.30PM - 3.30PM

Make your voice heard!
Dear Rylstone Region community,

As you know, the Department of Planning, Industry and Environment
has begun the Preliminary Regional Issues Assessment (PRIA) process
to identify potential social, environmental and economic opportunities
and constraints associated with coal exploration in our region. They
have organised public meetings on June 29 and 30 to hear our
concerns, the issues we want to raise and to start community
consultation.

To ensure we make our opposition heard at these meetings, we are
having an RRCFC meeting on the Saturday 26th June, a few days
before the government organised meetings. This is a chance for us to
get together and discuss and clarify all the things we want to make
sure they hear at these initial meetings. We'll also need to do written
submissions in the coming 6 weeks, but if we bring a united,
organised and resourced response to these in-person meetings, we
will already be telling the government, very clearly, that coal
exploration is not wanted in this region.

* Register for the RRCFC Meeting: https://tinyurl.com/3rwxfapu

* Go to www.planning.nsw.gov.au/pria-consult to complete the
online form or attend one of four information and workshop
sessions to be held in Rylstone and Mudgee on 29 and 30 June

We also have a good supply of “Rylstone Region Coal Free
Community” signs and “Lock the Gate” signs. Please get in touch with
heike@rylstonecfc.com or one of the team at info@rylstonecfc.com.au
if you want some signs for your gates, and please let your neighbours

know as well.
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